
You’re Invited
We want to show our thanks to the 
Bloor community!

On June 6, Metrolinx 
celebrates the launch of 
Union Pearson Express—
the dedicated air-rail link 
that speeds travellers from 
Union Station downtown to 
Toronto Pearson, stopping 
at Bloor and Weston 
stations on the way. It’s 
a reliable 25 minute ride, 
with trains leaving every 15 
minutes, 19 and a half hours 
per day.

Progress isn’t easy 
sometimes, and we know 
that the Bloor community has 

had to put up with our dust, 
our noise and inconveniences 
along the way.

So, on June 14, we want 
to thank you personally by 
offering a free ride on UP 
Express from 11 am to 3 pm. 
Please come down and see 
what we’ve built. There will 
be a BBQ, giveaways and  
lots of fun things to do for  
the whole family. 

We’re working hard to  
build a city for the future,  
but we couldn’t have done  
it without you.

WHEN:	 11 am to 3 pm, June 14
WHERE:	 The Bloor GO/UP Station Rail 	
	 Path off Randolf Avenue
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